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Dauby Lane, Elvington, YORK.   YO41 4HP

Tel: 01904 555280       

E-mail: office@elvingtonprimary.org.uk    twitter@ElvingtonCE    www.elvingtonprimary.org.uk
Headteacher – Mr. Andrew Buttery BA (HONS), PGCE, NPQH

Thursday 9th September 2021
Dear Parents/Carers,

I wanted to send a brief email to thank you for the wonderful preparation work that must have gone into back to school discussions at home.  Without exception, the children entered the school enthusiastically and have displayed an admirable willingness to learn throughout the first few days of the Autumn Term.

From Monday 13th September, we will be making some small adjustments to how the children enter the school building on a morning:

· Parents/carers and children will enter the playground (from either of our entrances) after 8.45am.  This will allow children to spend time together on the playground before the morning bell.
· At 8.50am a member of staff will ring the school bell; this will be a signal for the children to enter their class line.  Members of staff will be outside to facilitate a smooth handover and assist the children into school.

Please note that we will follow this system in almost all weather conditions.  As a result, please ensure your child is wearing appropriate clothing.    

As you know, Breakfast Club operates between 7.45am and 8.45am.  For additional details please visit: www.elvingtonprimary.org.uk/parents-carers/extended-school.
If you have any questions, please don’t hesitate to contact me via email: head@elvingtonprimary.org.uk.

Yours sincerely,
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“I have come in order that you may have life – life in all its fullness.” John 10:10
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